
 
 

Lytchett Minster and Upton Town Council 

 
Important Notice – Skate park Open 

 
The government has advised that skate 

parks can now open. 
 

Please be sensible and stick to social 
distancing and remember to wash your 

hands as soon as you return home. 
 

All other play areas remain closed. 
 
 

STAY ALERT, STAY SAFE 
 
 

Town Clerk, Tel:  01202 632070 
1 June 2020 
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